Texas General Land Office

Andrew Mangan Garry Mauro
Deputy Commissioner Commissioner
Resource Management & Development

January 14, 1992

Mr. Armin M. Cantini

Chairman of the Board
Galveston Chamber of Commerce
P. 0. Box 125¢

Galveston, TX 77553-1259

Dear Mr. Cantini:

I hope the information I sent you via fax on the speech portfolio
was of help to you. Enclosed is the other material I promised on
the Surfside beach renourishment project we discussed.

If you need additional information, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Andy Mangan
Deputy Commifgsioner
Resource Mapfagement & Development

AM/raw

Enclosure

Stephen F. Austin Building
1700 N. Congress Avenue, Rm. 730
Austin, Texas 78701-1495
(512) 463-5193
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